
Filmmakers  being  sought  for
festival
Western Nevada College is looking for student and independent
filmmakers to submit their work for possible viewing at the
Carson City International Film Festival on Feb. 5-7.

To be considered for the competition, filmmakers must submit
an original video up to 90 minutes in length and in DVD format
by Dec. 1.

The film should illustrate global awareness and diversity,
along with an understanding of social issues facing humanity.
It must also include a significant degree of film craft. Films
may take many formats – narrative, documentary, live-action or
animation.

There is an entry fee of $25 ($10 for students). Monetary
prizes will also be awarded.

Entry forms are online.

For more information, contact Valerie Andersen at 775.445.3222
or internationalfilmweekend@gmail.com.
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